
INVITATION TO BID 
 

Towing Contract 
 

TO INTERESTED BIDDERS: 
 

The City of Moorhead is currently accepting bids for contracting tow services for 
impounded vehicles.   
 
You will find tow specifications and requirements for contract tow service on the City Of 
Moorhead website of www.cityofmoorhead.com within the Police Department. 
 
After reviewing the specifications, please direct any questions or comments to Captain 
Deric Swenson of the Moorhead Police Department (218) 299-5186 or 
deric.swenson@moorheadpolice.com . 
 
Please submit your bid proposal for stated fees and tow charges for each type of tow as 
outlined within the specification sheet “Schedule A – Fees”. 
 
Sealed bids should be submitted to the City Clerk, 3rd floor City Hall, 500 Center 
Avenue, Moorhead, MN  56560 no later than 11:30 A.M., April 14, 2021. 
 
The City of Moorhead reserves the right to reject any and all bids. 
 
 
 


